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I continue my work on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs.  

Since our meeting in May, I have supported: 

 IEEE USA Region realignment meetings, 

 Area Chair meeting 

 Worked with MGA to add OU Analytics to allows filtering of Sections by Area 

Along with Director Theresa Brunasso and Past-Director Jill Gostin, I will be attending the upcoming IEEE 

Board Series to be hosted in Bellevue, WA. 


